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July 15, 2005 
 
Dear David, 
  
Hello, I trust this finds you healthy and being faithful to the work God has ordained for you to do as I 
am sure you are. 
Just wanted to let you know the Justice For All "The Exhibit" brochure saved an unborn baby's life this 
week.  

A few months ago, I gave the brochure to my Chiropractor… .  The next time I was in his office, he 
asked if I had more, as he wanted to give one to someone.  As I still have 5 in my file, I gave him 3. 

This Tuesday, he asked for more as he had given all but one away.  The last one went to a 21 year 
old woman, who is pregnant outside wedlock and was seriously considering abortion.  She opened the 
brochures and [my chiropractor] said he heard her gasp, and then asked, "Is this what it really is?"  
They talked about fetal development and abortion, but she and her mother left the office without 
indicating any decision regarding her pregnancy. 

Today, [my chiropractor] said he learned the woman has determined not to abort.  She took the 
brochure and made her boyfriend look at it and is also taking it to his parents this weekend! 
Just thought you might like to know - your work is reaching far. 

Having said that, I do not have any more brochures.  Do you still keep them in stock and if so, how 
may I order more? 
By the way, I am planning to attend the Boulder, CO exhibit in September but I understand you have 
not yet set a date.  Would you please let me know as soon as you get the date set?  I'm planning to 
make a road trip so I need time to prepare.  Thank you. 
I look forward to hearing from you soon. 
Because of Christ, 
Elizabeth Verchio, Philippians 4:6, 1 John 3:2 
Executive Director  
PO Box 815 
Naperville, IL 60566-0815 

E-mail: Elizabeth@VictimsOfChoice.com  
Website: www.VictimsOfChoice.com  
Toll Free: 888.267.3998 
Tel: 630.378.1680 
Mobile: 630.712.1680   

19 & 20 August 2005  - Abortion Recovery Facilitator Training 
Hosted by: Pregnancy Helpline of Walworth Cty 

28 S Wisconsin St, Elkhorn, WI 
For more information: Karen Regnier, 262/723-7068 


